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Alwin Holland School

10615 96th Street

Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 3R3

Phone: 250-785-6125 Fax: 250 785-6123

T. E. A. M. 
Together Everyone Achieves More
April 8, 2013

Dear Parents,

I hope everyone had an excellent spring break.  Remember the next three months are going to be extremely busy and there is lots of learning to take place. Please make sure that your child arrives on time and does not miss any school unnecessarily.  Also, it is our muddy season so please make sure that your child has a spare set of clothes in the backpack.

PAC News  

A hot meals program went home and needs to be back by Thursday, April  11th. The PAC hot lunches are April 18th and May 23rd.  

On May 3rd is the Annual General Meeting in the staff room at 1:30.  There will be election of officers for the coming year. If you would like to help out please contact PAC or the school and let us know.

Also, in May PAC will be having their annual plant sale. More information will be coming home as to the date. Secret word – mud season
Non-Instructional Day 

Our next non-instructional day is May 10th. This is the school planning day, where we develop plans for the upcoming year. If you would like to join us for the morning, please contact the school.

Doig Day 

Doig Day is May 28th for our grade 4 students. Teachers will be sending out the information. 
District Band

The Concert Band will be on April 30th at 9:30.  A short recruiting meeting will follow for all grade 5 students. If you are interested and need more information please contact the school. It is a great opportunity for your child.
Jeans Day 
“Jeans Day” is a one-day event in support of B.C. Children’s hospital.  People across the province buy a button, sticker or lapel pin and on April 25th wear their jeans in support of B.C. Children’s Hospital. We are pleased to be able to participate in this worthwhile fund raising activity and are offering the buttons at a cost of $5.00. The buttons are available at the office.

Kindergarten Registration 
We continue to take registrations for Kindergarten.  If you have a child who will be 5 years old by December 31st, 2013, you can register him or her for fall 2013 any school day between 8:30 and 3:00 p.m. in the office. We will be holding a Welcome To Kindergarten event on May 30th. 

Plans for Next Year 2013-14 
Planning is already underway for the next school year.  In order for us to make the most accurate projections we appreciate knowing if families are moving in or out of our attendance area.  If your child(ren) will be in grade 1 to 6 next year but will not be attending Alwin Holland, please fill out the form at the bottom of the newsletter and return it to the school.

Attendance Variances 
If you are living outside the school’s attendance area, you are required to complete a variance form for each school year.  If your child is currently attending Alwin Holland and you live outside our attendance area, please stop by the office and complete a form.  Attendance variances are approved on a yearly basis provided there is space available.
Website

Please remember to check out our website at www.holland.prn.bc.ca.  Find the mystery word, and send your child to the office with it for a prize.

Yours truly,

Pat Lang



Dave Burridge

Principal



Vice Principal

2013-14 School Year
Child’s Name: _____________________

​​​​_____
I will be leaving Alwin Holland School and leaving the District

_____ 
I will be leaving Alwin Holland School  but stay in Fort St. John

